
                       
 

                

                  

 

2nd December 2020 

CHRISTMAS PARTY FOOD 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

This year’s Christmas parties will still go ahead as planned but unfortunately we 

aren’t in a position to accept donations. As a result we are asking parents and 

carers to make a contribution of £2 to cover the cost of the food. The ruling about 

Christmas party food which has come from the county via the government takes in 

to consideration the current procedures that are in place because of the 

Coronavirus pandemic.  

 

Your continued support is something we have grown to rely on ever since I have 

been the headteacher here at Parkside and I am sure that this will continue to be 

the case. All contributions can be made on the Parent Gateway website or via the 

app on your phone.  

 

It is important that we give the children the best Christmas possible after such a 

challenging and difficult year, and with your support I am sure that we can help to 

give them a party to remember.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Headteacher 
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